
 
 

Kiss & Ride  
To create a safe environment for students using Killarney 

Street we ask all parents/carers to adhere to our Kiss & Ride 

procedure: 

In the afternoon the Kiss & Ride will open at 3.10pm, allowing 

time for children to leave their classrooms and arrive at the 

supervised Kiss & Ride pick up point, which is located safely 

behind the school gates between the art room and the gate 

nearest the front of the Kiss & Ride area. 

When using the Kiss & Ride, please ensure you drive as far 

forward as possible within the designated area, and take 

note of the signs and road markings which clearly state: 

 No parking/standing between 8.00 and 9.00am 

 No parking/standing between 2.30 and 3.30pm 

 Pick up and set down only during these times 

With the aim to keep the Kiss & Ride area fluid and to reduce 

parental waiting time in the afternoon, please arrive no earlier 

than 3.10pm as NO PARKING/STOPPING is permitted, and the 

Kiss & Ride will not be operational until this time. 

Please encourage your children to make their way to the 

supervised collection point promptly. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


